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Comments: I am opposed to construction of the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster. My family and I often

hike on trails in this area, and we value the peaceful quiet of the mountains. That would be spoiled by the noise

of the coaster and the many people using it. This kind of recreation is not appropriate for a Wilderness Area. The

tram was grandfathered in, but new construction should not be allowed, especially if it involves cutting down

trees.


